
 

 

Grandparents Day Celebrations  
 

Cr. No. 02/24-25 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to announce our upcoming Grandparents Day celebrations at our school. This 
event is a wonderful opportunity for our students to honor and appreciate their grandparents 
for all the love, wisdom, and guidance they provide. We encourage all grandparents to join us 
for a day filled with joy, laughter, and cherished memories.  
 
 
Important  Details : 
Date:  14.05.2024 
Time:  10 AM 
Venue : School Auditorium  
 
Those who are interested to participate in the program are requested to fill and submit the 
Google form sent with this circular on or before Tuesday , 12.05.2024  . 
 
Google Form link :   https://forms.gle/Hn4Epz3RtBLbFQ3c7 
 
 
 
We look forward to celebrating with you and your loved ones! 

 
With warm regards, 

Dr. Saifudheen P Hamsa 

Principal 

https://forms.gle/Hn4Epz3RtBLbFQ3c7

